
Welcome to Second Grade!  

August 28, 2019 

Dear Parents,  

This “Take Home Folder” will be one of our most important tools for 
communication this year. I will send all homework, completed work, and 
classroom notices in this folder. Friday school-wide notices will also come 
home in this folder. You can ensure that I see your child’s completed 
homework and important messages from you by sending them in this folder 
(ie. notices of a doctor’s appointment, requests for a meeting or phone call, 
etc.)  

Your child must bring this folder to and from school EVERY 
DAY! ​At school, s/he will place homework and notes to me in the 
classroom bin. I will look at these items as soon as possible each day. 
Please make a plan with your child for how s/he can be responsible for 
this folder each day.  

Homework will start gradually in second grade. More details will 
come about homework at the Open House scheduled for Thursday, 
September 12 at 7:30 PM (classroom presentation).  

PLEASE have your child wear/bring gym shoes to school every day. 
Please have your child bring a water bottle and a district approved 
healthy snack to school everyday. ​Our class website link is listed below. 
Feel free to browse this before the Open House 
http://d90tanglao.weebly.com​. I look forward to having a great year with 
your child! 

Mrs. Tanglao  

http://d90rueda.weebly.com/


 

 


